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Dear BOG,

I am hoping at last that you finally include non hunters and trappers by
passing proposals 105 and 86.

Prop 105: Bears have cultural, economic and biological importance to
Alaskans. Bear snaring is archaic, cruel and should be banned. Living
bears have a very high value as a tourism draw and a source of revenue.

They are almost always cited as one of the "big three" species visitors
come to Alaska to see.

Prop 86: Your quick, unanimous refusal to even consider to rescind a
siX year moratorium on submitting proposals to re-establish a Denali
buffer zone was an absolute disgrace.

Please pass both 105 and 86!!
Sincerely,
Susan Vogt

269 Bias Dr
Fairbanks, AK 99712



